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JAMES E. ROGERS 
J:reaimug IDwse 

May 6, 2021 

Dwight Dively 
Budget Director, King County Executive 

King County Councilmember Jeanne Kohl-Welles 
Chair, Budget and Fiscal Management Committee 
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3lim.�gers@kingrounlu-sa£r 
(206) 477-1597

Re: Summary of King County Superior Court's COVID-8 
Budget Request 

Dear Mr. Dively and Councilmember Kohl-Welles, 

This letter is a short explanation of Superior Court's COVID 8 budget 
request. The supporting Department of Judicial Administration's (Clerk's 
Office) request is coming by separate cover. Please note that while our 
reduction plan is over three years, this budget request is only for the current 
2021-2022 biennium. Additional information is included which estimates 
costs beyond the current biennium, as we thought it important that you see 
our entire plan up front. We recognize that we will need to evaluate our 
progress prior to submitting a budget request for costs in the next biennium, 
and that this funding is temporary and we must plan for after it ends. 

Our request for 2021-2 is $17,604,934, plus DJA's request 
Our total three year request is 34,098,181, plus DJA's request 

The Current Situation in King County Superior Court and The Rationale 
Behind this Budget Request 

King County Superior Court is a national leader in creating greater 
access to justice through virtual technology. In addition to thousands of 
hearings, we held over 600 trials from July 2020 to March 2021, including over 
120 jury trials, while many courts across the country, even in the County, 
remained closed. Despite this great progress, the pandemic resulted in 
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